
Kate Sullivan Elementary School’s Extended Day

Important: 
PLEASE READ!

We will close at 4:00 p.m. on December 20, 2019 and May 29, 
2020. These are early release days. Students will be released from 
school at 12:20 p.m. We will be providing child care from 12:20-4:00 
p.m. There is a $1.00 per minute late fee after 4:00 p.m.  Please make 
provisions for someone to pick up your student.  


